BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore
Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne



10th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

This year Bourne Elsea Park is really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2022! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to do something funny for money.

To do our bit and raise money we will be holding a themed non-uniform day on **Friday 18th March**. For a suggested donation of £1.00 children are invited to '**Wear Red**'. This can be anything from your favourite jumper to leg warmers, an entire outfit or even pyjamas! This way, nothing new needs to be purchased and everyone can join in as little or as much as they like. We will be using learning resources provided by Comic Relief so that our pupils can learn exactly how the money they are raising will help transform the lives of poor and vulnerable people.

Donations of £1.00 should be made through ParentMail +Pay.

As part of our fundraising, we will also be holding a whole school Junk modelling challenge to create animal habitats for some of the creatures represented by the Red Noses! To support your children in this challenge we are asking for any materials for junk modelling you may have spare to be brought in on **Friday 18th March**. This could include old cereal boxes, cartons, plastic milk bottles, yoghurt pots or bottle tops.

Other activities during the day will include a Bake Sale, so all fabulous contributions to this will be gratefully received on the morning of Friday 18th March. Cakes and biscuits will be sold from 10p to 50p.

Children will also be given the opportunity to take part in other fun activities such as pin the red nose on the teacher, roll or throw the red nose and design your own red nose. Please note no extra money is needed for these other activities in school on the day.

And, the best bit is, all the money we raise helps people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across Africa. This year funds will also be going to help the crisis in the Ukraine. To find out more about Red Nose Day visit www.rednoseday.com/schools.

We really appreciate your support in helping us to raise lots of money for Red Nose Day 2022!

Yours sincerely

S Davey

Miss 5 Davey Student Council Leader

